
From: david raymond  
Sent: 13 July 2012 20:40 
To: Development Plans 
Subject: Land Allocations DPD 
 
The South Lakeland Allocations DPD does not conform with the following 
sections of the National  
Planning Policy Framework: 
 
Achieving sustainable development 
* The South Lakeland Allocations DPD compromises the ability of 
future generations to meet their needs by proposing the building on 
agricultural land thereby reducing the capacity to be self sufficient in 
food production and increasing our reliance on imported food. 
* The DPD  does not contribute to protecting and enhancing the 
natural environment. 
 
11. Conserving and Enhancing The Natural Environment 
* The South Lakeland Allocations DPD does not contribute and enhance 
the natural and local environment 
* Development of agricultural land has not been demonstrated to be 
necessary. 
* The proposed development areas do not take into account the adverse 
effects from pollution. 
 
Regards 
D. Raymond 
 
  
 


